
7/17/2017 

Mr Dennis Dulap 
State of Michigan 
Department of Environmental Quality 
Kalamazoo District Office 
7953 Adobe Rd 
Kalamazoo, Mi 49099 

RE:U751704424 

Dennis, 

PRM 
TRtlt/C/;1/~ /;1/0. 

PO BOX 456 
White Pigeon, Mi 49099 

269-483-9276 
Fax 269-483-9327 

I have reviewed the proposed violations stated on your letter dated June 28, 2017 and have the 
following solutions to them. I have also attached the MSDS sheet for the material being transferred. 
That material is Rumen Buffer, an inorganic animal feed supplement. 

1.) Opacity in excess of 20%. The particular day that you visited there was a very strong southern 
wind in which the wind was blowing the product away from the loading site. We are and were in 
the process of installing a loading building to captivate any migrant dust created by the loading 
oftrucks. The building will enclose the loading truck and any dust created will simply settle to 
the floor of the building. This building should be complete by August 3151 2017. 

2.) Air Permit. We believe that we are exempt from an air permit with the addition of the load out 
building under R336.1284 Suffix K, R336.1285 Suffix P, T, DO (i) (ii) 

Thank you for your cooperation with us on these issues. We want to be correct in our processes and 
understand the concerns that were brought to our attention. 

Tom Morris 

General Manager 
PRM Trucking 
531 Sol Morris Ave 
White Pigeon, Mi 49099 

RECEIVED 

JUL 1 9 2017 

AQD-KALP.MAZOO 


